
sbruary 14th, 1918:

Dear Mr. Logan -

We are plenning an votive campaiga in Ontario

for greater food production/this year and with this

object in view a letter has been sent to the agents

whose Indians are engaged largely in Igricultural

Enol.

pursuits. I realize that the letter as prepared would

not be applicable to your agency, but I am sending you

a copy for your information; nevertheless there may be

something you can do towards having your Indians, es-

pectally the Parry Island Band, help to fill the needa

of our country at the present time.

I shall be glad to hear from you,

Yours very truly,

sincerne

Deputy Superintendent General.

Alex. Logan, Esqr.

 Clndian Superintendent,

rry sound, Ont.

(R.G. 10, Volume 51705)
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